

Office of the Principal

Dow Medical College & Dr. Ruth K.M. Pfau, Civil Hospital, Karachi Baba-e-Urdu Road, Karachi, Pakistan. Tel: 9221-9215732, Fax: 9221-99216027, E-mail: p.dmc@duhs.edu.pk

Ref No. DMC/ Co-ord /2021/695

5th May, 2021

ATTENTION

STUDENTS OF FIRST PROFESSIONAL MBBS – 2021

All students are hereby informed that the test date of Foundation Module will be announced upon receipt of the future guidelines regarding reopening of intuitions by the concerned authorities.

Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon Principal

Amerin